
From: Bruce Beck
To: Los Altos Design Review Commission
Subject: Photos of Yerba Santa for my presentation
Date: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 1:38:23 PM
Attachments: Yerba Santa Pictures 2.pdf

Attached are photos I took of "normal-sized Yerba Santa"  seen from Los Altos Ave, and our
part of Yerba Santa, which is a single lane alley. Picture taken at 370.

This illustrates that the Los Altos guidelines must take into consideration the size of the street
when interpreting issues of privacy and bulk.

Thank you.

Bruce Beck

mailto:bruce.beck48@gmail.com
mailto:DesignReviewCommission@losaltosca.gov
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